
 

 

 
SACRAMENTO HOUSING AND REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY:  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND COMMENT PERIOD FOR THE SUBSTANTIAL AMENDMENT TO THE 2021 
ANNUAL ACTION PLAN AND PREVIOUS YEARS’ ACTION PLANS, FOR THE CITY OF SACRAMENTO AND 

2020 CORONAVIRUS AID, RELIEF, AND ECONOMIC SECURITY (CARES) ACT FUNDS 
 
The Sacramento City Council will hold a public hearing for the following  
 

1. Substantial Amendment of City of Sacramento 2021 One-Year Action including amendments to 
previous years’ Action Plans and the 2020 Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security Act funding 
allocation. 
 

The Action Plan appropriates Community Development Block Grant (CDBG), Housing Opportunities for Persons 
with AIDS (HOPWA), Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG) and CARES Act funds from the U.S. Department of 
Housing and Urban Development (HUD).  Revisions are proposed in order to allocate CARES Act CDBG-CV3 
and ESG-CV2 funding for senior services, emergency shelters, facility operation, acquisition, rehabilitation of a 
motel that will be used as an emergency shelter and interim housing for the homeless, and other eligible 
activities.   
 
The activity is subject to environmental review under the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) and the 
National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) before the projects are approved for implementation.  
 
The draft document will be available on April 17, 2021, in one of two ways:  

1. Contact (916) 440-1393; 
2. Online at www.shra.org; 

 
Public hearing will be held on Tuesday, May 18, 2021. 
 
In compliance with directives of the City, State, and Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), the 
meetings will be streamed live and will be closed to the public.  The following are the methods public comments 
may be submitted and accessing the meetings: 
 
 
City Council of Sacramento 
Submit Public Comments  Email: publiccomment@cityofsacramento.org 
View Meeting:   http://sacramento.granicus.com/ViewPublisher.php?view_id=21 
 
 

If for any reason these items are postponed, new hearing dates may be obtained from the 
Development Department at 916-440-1393 or the SHRA web site at www.shra.org.  
 
 
 


